
Dee Bertrand
Resident

To the Labor Committee
I am writing this letter to let you know I believe you should be doing the right thing 
for Maine and the people of Maine. I am asking you to vote against Rep. Hanetts 
Anti-Farming bills LD 151 and LD 1022. Maine has been through enough of this. We 
need our Reps to stand for the Voice of Maine people and the majority of Maine's 
people are not looking for you to unionize labor for farming. Maine Farms are 
struggling as it is and this will just stop farming in Maine and all the people will 
suffer. Please follow us the people and stop these bills.
Thank You
Dee Bertrand


